WOMEN'S
LIVING
STORIES :

The NEMBC Women's Committee invites women to participate in the Living Stories Radio Project.

This is a fantastic opportunity for women broadcasters to share their work and to share stories of
women from all cultures and in all languages with the rest of Australia.

The project will gather your interviews as edited radio features, which will be available online
through the NEMBC website.

The topics, reflections, memories, stories, experiences and perspectives you choose to discuss and
feature are up to youl!

Broadcasters are encouraged to conduct their own interviews and compile a 5-10 minute radio feature.

Community members who wish to be interviewed can also contact Tara at the NEMBC to be put in
contact with a broadcaster. Interviews can be recorded in any language but please submit a short
summary of the interview in the same language as well as in English.

Interviews should be edited into a 5-10 minute radio feature. Broadcasters must also ‘
have permission to include any music which is used in the podcast. To access more
information on legal music please go to creativecommons.org/legalmusicforvideos e
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